
Equality Act 2010 
Are you aware of the changes in discrimination legislation? 

On 1 October 2010 the Equality Act 2010 was implemented. It 
harmonises and replaces the previous discrimination legislation and 
it introduces new provisions. 

Being aware of the changes, taking reasonable steps and having 
appropriate policies in place can significantly help businesses avoid 
and, where necessary, defend discrimination claims. 

Did you know... 
• Compensation for discrimination claims is unlimited? 
• Discrimination by association and perception is prohibited? 
• Employers can be liable for harassment by clients and customers? 
• It is now unlawful to ask job applicants about their health before they are 

offered a role? 
• It is discriminatory to treat an employee unfavourably because of 

something "arising from a disability"? 
• Brooke North LLP can help you understand the Equality Act 2010 in 

practical terms by providing training? 

How do I receive training? 
Contact Elizabeth Pollock on 0113 297 9000 or eep@brookenorth.co.uk  
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